
The Board Resource Center and CA Department of 
Developmental Services is pleased to announce Feeling Safe, 
Being Safe – emergency preparedness introduction webinar.  
 
Feeling Safe, Being Safe was developed by the DDS 
Consumer Advisory Committee and made possible by a grant 
from Homeland Security to help people with developmental 
disabilities and families become better prepared for an 
emergency. The webinar provides an overview of the video 
series and guides. We invite you to view, use, and refer others. 
 
 
Webinar Fast Facts:  

• Narrated by Sam Durbin & Robert Taylor, CAC members. 
• Overview of why it is important to be prepared. 
• Easy to understand language.  
• Feeling Safe materials and video training are free. 
•  Feeling Safe website:  (Look for icon, then click on it) 

http://www.dds.ca.gov  
  

http://www.dds.ca.gov/DDSHomePage.cfm
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